
Sunday Worship Services & Bible Study Schedule 

 9:00 a.m. The Classic Gathering, Sanctuary 
 10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
 11:15 a.m. The Gathering, Great Hall 
  Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Fellowship Hall 
  Forest Community Church, The Foundry 
 2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
 5:00 p.m. Brazilian American Baptist Church, Gathering Hall 

Church Financial Report Through November 24, 2019 

Last Year Giving YTD: $453,872 This Year Giving YTD: $401,236 

Events for December 1-8, 2019  

Sunday, December 1  

 12:30 p.m. Celebrate Christmas Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 2:30 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal, Handbell Room 

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs 

 5:45 p.m. Student Choir, Gathering Hall 

Tuesday, December 3 

       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Offsite 

       8:00 a.m.  Discovery Bible Study, B209 

       9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 

Wednesday, December 4 

 4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night meal, Great Hall 

       6:00 p.m.  Pastor’s Bible study, Great Hall 

  Children's Choirs, Children’s Building Upstairs   

 6:45 p.m. Sanctuary Choir & Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 7:15 p.m. Foundations Class, B207 

  Forge {Students}, Foundry  

Thursday, December 5 

      11:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Lunch, Conference Room 

Friday, December 6 

       7:00 p.m. Student Christmas Party, Away 

Saturday, December 7 

      4:00 p.m. Parents Night Out, Children’s Building First Floor 

Sunday, December 8 Mission Christmas Night 

 1:00 p.m. Celebrate Christmas Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs  

 5:30 p.m. Mission Christmas Potluck Dinner, Gym & Great Hall 

 6:30 p.m. Mission Christmas Caroling, Great Hall & Surrounding Neighborhood 

WORSHIP TOGETHER 
Sunday, December 29 - 10:30 a.m., Sanctuary 

 

Worship in ONE combined service                                                                  

Sunday School will NOT meet on this day.  

CHRISTMAS EVE 
 Candles & Carols Service 

 

Family-Friendly Worship Services  

4:00 p.m. & 6:00 p.m., Sanctuary 



CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Parents Night Out - Parents Night Out is coming Saturday, December 7, from 4:00 - 

8:00 p.m. Parents will enjoy 4 kid-free hours while children (birth-5th grade) will enjoy 

our special “One Starry Night” Christmas event. Sign up sheets are posted on the 

Preschool and Children’s wing doorways. Sign up deadline is Wednesday, December 4.  

Thank you for serving in Extended Teaching Care (ETC) TODAY -  

Classic Gathering:  None 

The Gathering:  Glen Funderburk, Linda Madon and Jeanell Walker  

Welcome Team Serving Today 

Paul Burrow,  Stephen & Brittney Davis, Marsha Jackson, Nettie Joyce,  Elaine Osteen, 

Steve Pritschow, Betty Robison, Tommy & Melissa Shumate, Stephanie Wells, Bruce 

Welsh and Chuck & Ann Williams 

STUDENT MINISTRY 

Leadership Meeting - There will be a meeting TODAY, at 2:30 in the Gathering Hall for 

all Student Leadership and Student Council (Refinery).  The meeting will be led by 

Tommy Shumate.  Please attend if at all possible.  

Christmas Party – Friday, December 6, at  7:00 p.m. Location and details to come.  

NEW MEMBERS 

Esther Halbrook - by transfer of letter 

HomeCare Christmas Card Project - Each year our church family prepares individual 

Christmas cards for our HomeCare Ministry participants. These cards are delivered by 

our ministerial staff and are a highlight for these dear friends during the holiday 

season. Please bring addressed cards to the office TODAY, December 1.  

 

Message from Stewardship/Finance Committee - The Stewardship/Finance 

Committee notes that regular budget spending since the start of the current budget 

cycle (September) has exceeded our receipts by approximately $80,000.  Having 

analyzed the budget numbers, it is the Stewardship/Finance Committee’s opinion that 

making up this budget deficit is a high priority in this season.  Thank you again for your 

continuing support and faithful giving to all the ministries and missions of our church. 

 

New Class Beginning in January - Backpacking Through the Wilderness of Grief:  This 

ten week study is designed to help those who have experienced the death of a loved 

one understand their grief and find healing. The class will be facilitated by Johnny 

Taylor, Chaplain, Spiritual Care & Support Services, UT Southwestern Medical Center 

University hospitals, Dallas. Classes will be held on Sunday mornings, January 5 - 

March 8, from 10:05-11:05 a.m. in the North Gathering Hall. Accompanying Support 

Group Dates will be held on Wednesday evenings, January 8 - March 11, from 6:00-

7:00 p.m. also in the North Gathering Hall.  Register: tommys@fbcplano.org; 

kristieo@fbcplano.org; 972-424-8551 

 

Valley Pastors’ Gifts Delivery - We have space for 6 more people to travel with the 

group going to the Valley to deliver The Mission Christmas gifts.  The group will head 

out early Thursday morning, December 12 and return on Friday, December 13. While 

there our church will serve a meal to the pastors and their families, as well as distribute 

the gifts given by our church family.  The cost for this trip will be $80/person to cover 

transportation, hotel and dinner Thursday night; other meals will be at your own 

expense.  If you are interested in participating in this mission project, please contact 

Kristie Hampton, kristieh@fbcplano.org, no later than this Wednesday, December 4.   

 

Men’s Prayer Lunch - Bring your lunch and join us Thursday, December 5, at 11:30 a.m. 

in Conference Room.     


